
Notice 
DAC/N-50/2025-26, dated 26.06.2025 

 
Feedback Submission for Semester VI Students 

All Semester VI students (Honours and General) are hereby informed that 

they are required to submit their feedback on the teaching-learning 

process through the College Website latest by 30.07.2025. 

Students may click on the following link for their Feedback 

�https://www.dacollege.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=57&Itemid=0 

The concerned students are asked to complete the Feedback Process 

before collecting the Mark Sheet of Semester-VI. 

The list of students whose Identity Cards remain to be distributed is 

available from the following link: 

List of students of Sem-II and Sem-IV whose Identity Cards have not been 

distributed till now 

 The students who have not yet provided their data for Identity Card 

preparation are asked to provide data through the following link: 

https://forms.gle/opYAxnKPZjcop5ox8 

For any further query, Dr.Joy Sarkar may please be consulted. 

 

Sd/- 
Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 
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